Errata

In our March 31 issue our page-one
article on Doyon’s new chairman
should have read, “‘Maher elected
Doyon Chairman.”” The Tundra
Times regrets the misspelling of Mrs,
Maher’s name,

In our April 7 issue our page-two
article, ** 'Let’s face facts” on Sub-
sistence’” was reprinted courtesy of
The Council. the Tanana Chiefs
newsletter.

In our April 14 issue our page-one
caption accompanying the photo of
representatives of the Alaska Native
Coalition said, *"The trio will attend
hearings on the 1991 legislation in
Juneau April 17."° The hearings,
which are reported in this issue. were

in Washington, D.C.




